
WELCOME
During this meeting, we will discuss proposed
access management improvements as part of
the U.S. 1 from the Moultrie Creek Bridge to

Marion Street resurfacing project.



Median modifications to the

intersection of U.S. 1 and Nix

Boat Yard Road  

Roadway resurfacing 

Concrete rehabilitation 

Median modifications

Curb and gutter work 

Other incidental construction



   

PROPOSED ACCESS MANAGEMENT IMPROVEMENTS

The above rendering represents the median modifications to the intersection of
U.S. 1 and Nix Boat Yard Road, roadway resurfacing, concrete rehabilitation,

median modifications and curb and gutter work on U.S. 1.



U.S. 1 FROM MOULTRIE CREEK BRIDGE TO
MARION STREET PROJECT INFORMATION

COMMENTS MAY BE MAILED, PHONED OR EMAILED TO

Darrell Locklear 
2198 Edison Avenue,

Jacksonville, FL 32204 

(904) 360-5450

Darrell.Locklear@dot.state.fl.us 

Comments may also be submitted online at
www.nflroads.com/vph by Jan. 22, 2025
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